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                 “Opere et Veritate ”  1 John  3,18  

Brothers: 
 
September is an important month for our 
council.   This coming Saturday and Sunday 
(Sept. 7-8) we are holding our first recruiting 
weekend – the brainchild of new Chancellor 
Bill Camden.   
 
Bill needs your help signing up new members 
after each Mass.   Fifteen minutes is all that is 
required.  The work is light, and the show of 
fraternity and unity is as good as gold for the 
council. 
 
If you are attending the business meeting this 
Tuesday evening (7:30 PM, Sept.3) please sign 
up to help after your Mass of choice.  If you 
are not able to attend the meeting, not to 
worry, I will send out a separate email        
sign-up. 
 
Should every male member of the parish over 
the age of 18 be a member of the council?  I 
can give numerous reasons to join; but not a 
single one not to join.  If you have a friend in 
the parish who is not a member, please con-
sider asking him to join the largest Christian 
fraternal organization in the world.   
 
As we stress at every first degree exemplifica-
tion, becoming an active Knight “will make 
you a better father, husband and Catholic.” 
 
Congratulations to Brothers David Cahn, Joe 
Inglima and Father Anthony Eshun, who not 
only received the honors of the first degree 
within the past six weeks, but the second de-
gree as well.   Hopefully you’ve had the oppor-
tunity meet these Brothers, who have wasted 
no time becoming active. 
 
I want to thank everyone who volunteered at 
the Dunwoody Nature Center’s Butterfly Fes-
tival in August.  The DNC’s executive director, 
Alan Mothner, will join us at Tuesday night’s 
meeting to personally thank the 20 Brothers 

who helped cook and serve hot dogs, ham-
burgers and Chick-fil-A sandwiches.   
 
Major kudos to Brother E.J. Couvillion, who 
simulated a rooster while “hawking” sand-
wiches.   Perhaps E.J. will give us a demon-
stration Tuesday night! 
 
I also want to thank all of my fellow Brothers 
who attended Jim Mammoser’s funeral Mass 
in August, and especially those who served in 
the Honor Guard.  All told, I estimate 50-70 
Brothers attended to say goodbye to one of our 
most active members.  Even at the age of 84, 
Jim still worked as a cashier at the fish fry and 
oversaw our Seminarian program. 
 
I received a hand-written note from Jim’s 
daughter, Carol Reddaway, telling me how 
humbled her family was by the show of frater-
nity, and how much Jim enjoyed being a 
Knight.   Jim, my dear friend, you are already 
dearly missed. 
 
I leave you with a trivia question?  In what 
book of the Bible will you find mention of the 
Ten Commandments?    
 
This is a little bit of a trick question.  Accord-
ing to biblical scholars, God gave Moses the 
Ten Commandments sometime during the 14 
months after the Jews left Egypt, which was in 
1466 B.C.   
 
God summoned Moses to the top of Mount Si-
nai and presented him with the tables of stone.   
The tables were 
later placed in the 
Ark of the Cove-
nant, which was 
the subject of the 
popular film, 
Raiders of the Lost 
Ark. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
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 On Tuesday, August 20th, we held a 1st degree  ceremony in McGivney Hall and 
welcomed four new brothers. Robert Anderson is a supply chain supervisor, 
David Emery is retired and runs the Christ Renews His Parish (CHRP) ministry 
at All Saints,  John Vander Wiele works for Paver Protection Pros, and Father 
Anthony Eshun is the visiting priest from Ghana, Africa who has been assisting 
at our parish for the last few months. He may be the Order’s first Ghanian. 
 
We still lack photos for Bernie Sotola and Mark Zamora who transferred in July. 

Our Newest Council Members 
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   Fr. Anthony Eshun             Bernie Sotola            Mark Zamora 

 
 

Still 
No Picture Available 

 
(Reapplication after 
7 years. Counts as 

new member) 

          Robert Anderson             David Emery            John Vander Wiele 

 
 

Still  
No Picture Available 
 
(Transfer from OLA 

Council 15161) 
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On Wednesday, August 21, three brothers travelled to Atlanta Council 660 on Buford Highway 
to obtain their 2nd degree. Two were members for one month. Father Anthony Eshun had just 
become a new brother the night before and decided to pursue a 2nd degree immediately. 

New Second Degree Promotions 
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         David Cahn                        Joe Inglima            Fr. Anthony Eshun 

Brother George J. Foster rejoined our council after an absence of three years. It was just in 
time, since we had a 60 year wedding certificate ready for he and wife Rita.  Our council   
continues to be blessed with marriages in the impressive high numbers. Our new Lecturer 
Bruce Malinoff (left) did the honors. 3 

George J. Foster Weds for Sixty Years 
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Crnkovich is Knight-of-the-Month 

Past Grand Knight Greg Crnkovich was last month’s deserving winner of the Knight-of-the-Month Award 
for his conception and management of the July 4th float “Thomas the Train” that was the hit of the event. 
Lecturer Bruce Malinoff (right) presented the framed certificate with a picture of  our amazing creation. 
Thanks to all who worked hard to make it a reality.  The kids especially loved it. 

Diaz Qualifies for Latest Shining Armor Award 

 
Sir Knight Andy Diaz (left) is awarded his Shining Armor Award certificate and pin from Chancellor Sir  
Knight Bill Camden. We expect that Bill will be handing out many more of these awards, since Supreme 
dropped the stipulation that it had to be earned in the first year of membership only. Now the five criteria 
must be fulfilled in any single calendar year. Andy is a founding member of All Saints Council. 4 
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Parish Job Search Workshop Available 
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Charlie Schrauth asked me to see if any of our knig hts might be interested in joining our All 
Saints Job Network group.  We are particularly seek ing someone to give a 20 to 30 minute 
presentation on "resume writing".  We would welcome  anyone willing to lead a short session 
on some of the topics we cover.  This includes: Goa l Setting, Developing a Portfolio, Develop-
ing a Unique Selling Proposition, Networking, Marke t Planning, Interviewing, Using Linkedin 
and the Telephone in your Job Search. 
  
We give our session monthly from 9:00 to 12:00 on t he second 
Saturday of each month in the Health Ministry Build ing.  Cur-
rently, we're serving just a hand full of folks at each session...a 
couple of years ago we had 12 to 15 at each session .  It is very 
satisfying to see the participants learn, grow and find the oppor-
tunities they are seeking.  We follow up with one o n one coach-
ing as needed. 
  
Bob, thanks for getting the word out for us.  If an yone has inter-
est ask them to contact Charlie at cschrauth@windstream.net 
or me at eileenweb@aol.com. 
 
Vivat Jesus,  
Brother Dave Webster 

All Saints Earns 2012-2013 Star Council Award 
The August 2013 edition of Knightline sent to all members has officially announced that 
the All Saints Council has earned a Star Council Award for the just-completed fraternal 
year. 
 
Although we did not obtain the Double Star Award this time after a string of six-
consecutive such prestigious and unprecedented endorsements,  we are honored to place 
another star plaque on our back wall which is getting very busy with them. 
 
The Star Award requires a 7% yearly increase in membership, while the Double Star 
Award requires a 14% yearly increase in membership. Anyone with any knowledge of 
mathematics knows that this type if progression is nearly impossible to sustain over a long 
period, becoming more and more demanding every year.  Our membership has passed 420 
requiring us to add 29 new members this fraternal year for a Star and 58 for a Double 
Star. Any membership losses add to the new additions needed. 
 
For large councils, Supreme has set the minimum requirement of 35 new members needed 
for the Star Award and 70 for Double Star.  We are rapidly approaching those new criteria. 
As council size goes, we are a very large council by Georgia standards. But by national 
standards, it is not uncommon for councils in very Catholic states to number from 800 to 
1,000 or more members. 
 
On the weekend of Sept 7/8, we will hold a recruitment drive at the doors of all Masses. 
Please help us attract new members into the Order. 
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Parish News Items 
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Above:  The Soboleskis of All Saints Parish established a blessed 
milestone on 8/22/2013 with 60 years of marriage. Although Walter 
is not a Knight, they will be presented with our wedding certificate 
and invited to sit with our contingent of 50/60 year anniversary cou-
ples at this year’s Archbishop’s luncheon held on October 5th at St. 
Brigid Church. The council will send 10 couples and hope the    
Soboleskis join them to represent All Saints. 
 
Right:  We lost  a wonderful brother knight on 8/3. Jim Mammoser 
was our council Vocations Chairman and maintained contact with 
our four seminarians. He was active in community associations and 
always was present at our meetings and special events. He and Wiley 
Maloof were instrumental in  the parish obtaining the large wooden 
crucifix above the altar. 6 
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Council Supports Butterfly Fest 

 

Council 11402 was again on hand providing food services 
at the Dunwoody Nature Center’s 20th Annual Butterfly 
Festival. 
 
Our community participation is always appreciated and 
the public exposure given our council is immense. 
 
Thank you to the dozens of brothers and other family 
members that made this event a community success. 

7 
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Join our brother, Deacon Bill Garrett, on this exciting trip. 8 
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Official Announcement of 4th Degree on Nov. 2nd 

Page one of Official Letter:   
 
Note the costs for the 4th degree exemplification. Note that a Form 4 (available at McGivney) needs to be 
filled out, and a check for your appropriate fees must be attached. Note that an additional $10 must be 
added for a personal 4th degree membership badge not mentioned above. 
The completed and signed Form 4 and your total check go to Financial Secretary Dennis Caniglia.  9 
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Official Announcement of 4th Degree on Nov. 2nd 

 
Page two of Official Letter: 
 
Note the formal dress code and the schedule of events for the entire day. 10 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 
Council bought new officer jewels and donated its old ones to 
the Georgia Tech Council that had none. Worth about $150.  
Council passed a resolution to donate $250 toward a cancer 
retreat event  in Santa Rosa, FL. Brother Paul Weidle and his 
daughter Diane are participating.  
Council donated $2,000 to the I-Care organization which 
drives elderly patients to and from medical appointments free 
of charge. John Buchholz requested.    
Council voted $1,000 to the People Making Progress group. 
We have this organization budgeted yearly for this amount. 
Treasurer Mario Commito requested the donation.  
Council discussed and are studying a donation to the new 
Christo Rey Jesuit Catholic School to be located in Midtown 
Atlanta on West Peachtree St.  Our member, Brother Deacon 
Bill Garrett, is the new principal and has asked our help.   
Council donated $500 to missionary Gray Plunkett’s fund.  
We will sponsor 4 seminarians this year instead of 3. 
 
Council donated $1000 to St. Peter and Paul Church per 
request of our member, pastor Fr. Bryan Small. 11 

Bereavement Committee Help Asked 

At the July Council meeting, Deacon Ray Egan 
asked if some of the members could help him as new 
members of the Bereavement Committee to adminis-
ter to our sick and deceased members.  For some 
years, he has been the brother who brought fruit 

baskets to members who had been released from hospitals or had lengthy stays in hospitals. 
 
He also contacts the parish office to schedule a Mass for a deceased relative of a member or 
to schedule five Masses for a deceased brother.  He could use some well-deserved help.      
Contact dekeray@aol.com or 770-394-5643. 
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Brother Deacon Melvin’s CharityMobi.org Web Site 
Our Council Brother, Deacon Ken Melvin, and wife Linda host a   
charity web site called CharityMobi.org dedicated to aiding child       
victims of Hurricane Sandy, as well as poverty-stricken children in 
Grenada and Tanzania. He is at kmelvin@comcast.net and is assigned 
to Corpus Christi Parish in Stone Mountain, GA. 
 
The focus of the effort is to raise charitable funds via the internet to 
aid children affected by Hurricane Sandy in New Jersey, as well as to 
provide medical MobiERH health cards for use in the poverty areas of 
the island of Grenada and the Republic of Tanzania in Southeast    
Africa. The cards contain digital health records of program children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Working with the World Health Organization and the National Medical Research Institute of Tanzania, the digital 
cards monitor the progress of children’s medications for Malaria, TB, and HIV. When a child takes a pill with a Proteus 
I-Med monitoring device inside the pill, a signal is sent to a mobile telephone saying that the child has taken the pill. 
CharityMobi seeks donors/sponsors to pay for the program for relief aid, mobile devices, and the i-Proteus ingestible 
monitoring system. 
 
On the island of Grenada, West Indies, the process is very similar with CharityMobi working with the H ealth Ministry 
of Grenada and Catholic orphanages.  CharityMobi is looking for corporate sponsors to provide support to expand the 
program. The web site allows credit card donations to separate funds for Hurricane Sandy, Grenada, or Tanzania. 
 
If this entire charity story were not wild enough, the web site is holding a raffle with a grand prize of a Mercedes AMG 
sports car valued at $225,000 plus three other perks. Only 1,000 tickets will be sold for $995 each.  The winner gets: 
 

• $225,000 certificate credited to purchase of a Custom AMG auto (includes ticket to AMG Driving School) 

• $82,500 certificate to pay all Federal Gambling Taxes 

• $15,000 certificate towards payment of TAVT, sales tax, title and 
registration 

• $10,000 certificate to cover a 4-day trip to Germany to watch the 
auto being built and take delivery. Includes airfare, factory tour, 
road book, AMG hosted meals, VIP package, winner’s evening 
event, and hotel accommodations in a 4-star hotel near the factory 
in Affalterbach Germany by Nurburgring. 

It should be noted that this charitable initiative was not a product of  our council Charity Review  Committee. 
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Each September since 2003 has been designated as Life Insurance Awareness Month. Like most awareness

-raising campaigns, Life Insurance Awareness Month was created because there is an overwhelming lack of 

understanding of the product among the general public. Each year, the Life Insurance Market Research      

Association (LIMRA) puts out the results from a recent survey, and unfortunately, the numbers they report 

continue to be discouraging. 

A recent survey found that more than 75 percent of people polled did not have a personal financial         

advisor. Sixty-eight percent of that same survey group said their opinion of the current economic conditions 

was somewhat unfavorable or very unfavorable.  

In other words, a majority of those surveyed were uncomfortable with the economy and the uncertainty it 

brings, yet they did not seek professional assistance. Maybe they spoke with their friends and family. Maybe 

they hoped the instability would go away on its own. Maybe they did not know to whom to turn. 

If you fall into this category,  please remember that as a member of the Knights of Columbus, you have a 

full-time, professional agent you can call your own. My primary responsibility is the care and service of your 

family’s life insurance, retirement and long-term care needs. I’ll answer your questions because I want your 

decisions to be informed ones. I want to help. 

Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of people did not buy life insurance because they worry about 

“making the wrong decision.” Talk with me as your agent, and, afterwards, you’ll understand that the only 

wrong decision was not purchasing sooner to protect your family’s future.  

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent   Cell: (404) 569-5265   

              Email: john.knight@kofc.org 

 

Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 
proper insurance coverage.  

 
Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

September Tip ---  “Raising Awareness about Life Insurance”  

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
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Today’s up to you.        
I’ll help with the future.  
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Step One: Using your internet browser, go to www.kc11402.org. 
You will see the following page. Click on Members Enter Here. 

Step Two: Log into the web site using your last name (include any 
apostrophes or blanks you may have in your name) and enter your 
7-digit membership number on your membership card as password. 
New members contact Dennis Caniglia for their assigned number. 
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Accessing Our All Saints Web Site 

You now have complete access to all aspects of the web site. Please make sure 
your data shown is accurate. Problems and questions are reported to the web 
master Gert Kampfer at kofc11402.com. 
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KofC Council Continues Huge Parish Influence 
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1st/2nd Degrees - Wednesday, September 18th- Atlanta Council 660 at 2620 Buford High-
way NE, Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 
8:30 PM. Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those 
needing only 2nd degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then   
participate as candidates for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
1st Degree - Tuesday, September 24th- All Saints McGivney Hall, at 8 PM.  Candidates   
arrive about 6:45 PM to register. RSVP to Bill Camden at billcamden@hoscs.com. All   
candidates wear coat and tie for pictures please.    
4th Degree - Saturday, November 2nd at Gwinnett Sonesta Hotel. See the announcement 
letter with complete details in this newsletter. 
 
3rd Degree - Saturday February 8th, 2014 - All Saints Social Hall, 10 AM. Details to be   
announced. 
 
4th Degree - Saturday, April 12, 2014 - location to be announced. Full black tuxedo          
required for the ceremony. 
 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

If you had any doubt as to the influence of the All Saints Council on parish organization, 
you need only look at this list. Sir Knight Bryan Kler is Parish Council President, Mary 
Trantow (wife of Sir Knight Dean Trantow) is vice-president, Delina Malinoff (wife of  
Brother Bruce Malinoff) is Secretary.  Other positions feature Sir Knight Pat Casey Sr., 
Sir Knight John Francis, Brother Matthew Planer, Brother Greg Pyne, Sir Knight Ernie 
Spencer, and Sir Knight Stan Wasowski. Other parish ministries such as the ushers and 
ecumenical ministers are noticeably dominated by knights and their wives. 
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September Birthdays  
Jim McGill                1st 

Ned Winsor                       1st 
John Foley                       2nd 
Todd Papetti                     4th 
Paul Syiek                         6th 
Bill Herald                        7th 
Jim Callison                      8th 
Steven Valenti             8th 
Steven Bales                    10th 
Fr. Bill Hao                      10th 
Lou Vogel                         11th 
Ed Pierson                        13th 
Jonathan Tierney            13th 
Patrick Callahan             14th 
Fred Frerichs                  14th 
Keith Kieffer                   15th 
John Seggerson               15th 
Ed Harries                       16th 
Gene Wysocki                 16th 
Gene Gannon                  18th 
Greg Pyne                        18th 
John Natoli                      19th 
Ralph O’Connor             20th 
Charles Wilson               20th 
Mike Schultz                   21st 
William Stobierski          21st 
Alexander M. Morgan    23rd 
Sam Portis                       25th 
Michael Smith                 27th 
Ernie Spencer                 27th 
John Nelson                     28th 
Len Dorrien                     29th 

   Council Significant Dates 
September Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                 Years 

           9th    Paul & Marion Reale                             63 
         10th    Ernie & Barbara Spencer                     58 
           5th    George & Helene Tanguay                    58 
         12th    Ed & Ann Kucharski                             54 
         26th    Charles & Carolyn Wilson                    54 
         16th    John & Joann Nuzzulo                          52 
         15th    Ed & Suzanne Harries                          51 
         14th    Joe & Judith Kane                                 50 
           7th    John & Maria Martin                            50 
           7th    Jim & Judy Herbig                                46 
          2nd    Tom & Nancy Simon                             46 
         12th    John & Lena Trombino                        43 
          2nd    John Deasy & Diane Miller                  41 
         27th    Mike & Mary Schultz                           39 
           9th    John & Terry Lamberski                     35 
         21st    Nestor & Stephanie Montero                35 
         29th    Mark & Susan Miller                            30 
           1st    Doug & Therese Birkbeck                     29 
           8th    James & Ann McDevitt                        29 
          2nd    Ed & Colleen Trainor                           24 
         23rd    Paul & Nina Weidle                              24 
          2nd    Mike & Carla Paolozzi                          23 
           4th    David & Michele DeFay                        21 
           4th    Randy & Kristine Compton                  19 
         30th    Marty & Rochelle McCormick             18 
         23rd    Bob & Anita Mitchell                            18 
           5th    John & Jennifer Nelson                         15 
           5th    Scott & Kimberly Woods                      15 
          25th   Tom & Candice Tarr                             13 
          21st    John & Erin McHugh                            11 
          19th    Christopher & Mary Carr                      9 
          13th    Jim & Barbara Masak                            8 
            8th    Tom & Isabelle Kaboski                         6 
          13th    Mark & Andrea Daniel                           5 

16 
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 43 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
                                                               Charles F. Mahony        2/20/2011     Paul G. Horan                    6/02/2005       
                                                               Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011     Edwin L. Woerner              5/21/2005       
James L. Mammoser        8/03/2013     David B. Moeller         5/09/2010     Thomas J. Byrne, Jr            1/13/2005     
Tom E. Mix                      6/13/2013     Francis G. Welter     12/19/2009      James J. McCabe              10/22/2004       
Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Owen K. McCabe       8/16/2009      Robert J. Lescher                5/17/2003 
Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Brad M. Scranton             5/14/2003     
Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     Robert L. Morell          4/29/2008      Phillip A. Haluska             12/18/2002 
George L. Cajigal, Sr.        1/8/2013     Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008      Joseph A. Miller                12/2/2002 
Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012     John A. O’Shea             1/27/2008     James R. Fraser                9/21/2002 
Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer     4/10/2007     Kenneth E. Smith              6/02/2000 
Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Richard Steiner           3/17/2006      Elias M. Mualem                3/27/2000 
John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011     Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006      John W. Lynch III          12/15/1999 
Warren P. Vicknair        6/21/2011     Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005     Ronald S. Kurtzer             12/12/1999 
Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011     Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh        11/25/1998 
Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005     William J. Batdorf             3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 
 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers:  
      Frank Murphy       Al Kosek 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
 Benny Mastrogiovanni    Andy Diaz 
    George Swartz         Jean-Paul Roy 
      Jim Campbell        Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean         Al Alberghini 
      Paul Reale              John Pepitone 
      Bill Driscoll             David Guy 
    Mike Laponzina       Dave Jeanson 
        Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor               Matt Dewhurst       
   John Nuzzulo    Ed Krise     Dennis Caniglia 
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek               

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Brian Baker   Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Matt Dalrymple  Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 
Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small     Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise            Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller  Eleanor Lynch    

Prayers for Friends and Loved Ones 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Stuart Brady’s mother 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s uncles, Warren Foster & Wilmer Himeline 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Al Kosek’s wife, Sylvia 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Bennie Mastrogiovanni’s daughter-in-law,  Hollie 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Paul Mudge’s friend, Ken Kolany, brother of parishioner Theresa Kolany 
Paul Mudge’s sister, Margaret Ruth Mudge-Vaughn, RN  
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Shane Patilla’s aunt, Mary Cronin in Ireland 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Paul Reale’s wife, Marion 
John Seggerson’s brother, Art 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 
 

Ora Pro Nobis 

                   Memento Mori 
Brother James Mammoser, 84, passed away unexpectedly on 
8/3/2013. He was honored with a funeral Mass at All Saints with 19 
honor guards. Please pray for this lovely member who will be missed. 
 
Brother Walt Banasik lost his mother, Stella, 90, on 8/29  after multi-
ple strokes. She was also the grandmother of our Brother Jason     
Banasik. Please pray for Stella and the whole Banasik family. 
 
Brother Louis Vogel lost his brother James this month. Please pray 
for James and the Vogel family. 
 
Sir Knight Mark Foster’s Aunt Claire recently passed away. 

Sir Knights are  
remembered 

upon death on 
Mass chalices 
given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 
Lecturer    Bruce Malinoff             770-986-9362       bmalinoff@bellsouth.net  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            
                             Bryan St. Romain        770-992-7262        bryanstro@gmail.com                         
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Trustee One-Year Term      Don Myers                    770-394-5192       dmyers2@aol.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Joe DeVita                      770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com        
Council     Dave Richardson            770-283-9709       dm.richardson@comcast.net                                             
Family Life                 Bruce Malinoff               770-986-9362        bmalinoff@bellsouth.net 
Membership                                Bill Camden                    770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Vocations    Jim Mammoser    770-451-1753         xmammoser@inbox.com 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@bellsouth.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  Never miss a  

message again  

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://KofC11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com 
 Founder’s Day Dinner/ New Officer Installation/  Eucharistic Congress Honor 
Guard/  USO Troop  Greeting/  Fr. Kevin Peek Army Commissioning/  
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September 

 Council Mtg 
Officers 6 PM 
7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

 
4th Degree  

Meeting 
St. Andrew 
6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 

 

 

20 
1st Degree  
Induction 
Ceremony 
7:30 PM 

McGivney 

 
Recruit 

Weekend  
all Masses 

  

 
Recruit 

weekend at 
5 PM Mass 

 
Bingo in  

Social Hall 
 

(fourth 
Thursday) 

September 2013 

 
Family Movie 
Night in Gym 

 
(last 

Friday) 

6 

22 

8 
 

Widower 
Bereavement 

Meeting 
McGivney 

6 PM 

3rd Degree 
10 AM 

St. Michael the 
Archangel 

11768 
Woodstock 

2nd Degree 
7:45 PM 
Atlanta    

Council 660 
Buford  

Highway 


